UNIVERSITY OF MANCHESTER

MANCHESTER M13 9PL

DEPARTMENT OF
ROMANCE LINGUISTICS
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061-273 3333
P. S. N. RUSSELL-GEBBETT, M.A., PH.D.

3rd November 1969,

Dr Re. Ge Keightley,
Department of Spanish,
The University,
University Park,

NOTT INGHAM,

Dear Ron,

Just a humble line to tell you that Marius Sala is presently
already in the United States, and will not be returning thence until
December 9th. This means that I have had to cancel his lectures in
Manchester and St. Andrews, and presumably you will be doing so in
Nottinghams I have told him that terms end on 13th December, more
or less, and that there really is not much hope of his getting a
worthwhile audience; I've suggested that he try to come again in the
Lent Texrm.

Cheerio,

Yours ever,
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